
 
 
 

24 November 2020 

 

 

URGENT NOTICE 

Baradine Sewer System Failure 

 

A major underground valve failure is causing a buildup of sewer pots in Baradine. 

 

The locations affected are: 

• Gardener Street 

• Walker Street 

• 10 Masman Street 

• Baradine Bowling Club 

 

Residents in those locations are advised to limit services until 12 noon on Wednesday 25 

November 2020 by restricting the use of showers, washing of clothes and dishes, and 

flushing toilets. 

 

Council is working to resolving the issue as soon as possible and apologises for any 

inconvenience caused. Updates on the situation will be released as information becomes 

available. 

 

For emergency issues arising from this sewer blockage contact Council’s emergency after 

hours number on (02) 6849 2000. 
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